
Shaler Area Middle School students will raise the curtain on Disney’s “The Little Mermaid JR.” when 

taking the stage for this year’s musical performance, March 16-18. 

 

“The Little Mermaid JR.” will be 7 p.m. on Thursday and Friday, March 16-17, and 2 p.m. on Saturday, 

March 18, at the middle school auditorium. 

 

Tickets will be sold at the door and are $5 for adults and $3 for students and senior citizens.  

PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE WILL NOT BE A SUNDAY MATINEE THIS YEAR. 


